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RoHS Certification 

Amphenol Spectra-Strip’s is committed to conserving natural resources by reusing or recycling
materials and developing, manufacturing, and marketing cable products that are safe for their
intended use and protective of the environment.

To meet these objectives Amphenol Spectra-Strip has established its Spectra-Green process,
which has instituted requirements for the cable products that we sell.  These requirements are 
based, at a minimum, on WEEE (Waste from Electrical and Electronic Equipment), the 
Reduction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS), and Proposition 65 in California. 

Amphenol Spectra-Strip and its suppliers incorporates the best engineering and scientific
judgment, including the use of engineering calculations, materials assays, or a combination
thereof, to determine the existence and concentrations of the substances set forth in this
specification.  In some cases, commodities may be tested for verification.  At a minimum, the 
applicable MSDS sheets will be kept on file.

All standard products have been reviewed and actions, where warranted, have been undertaken 
to confirm our products conform to the requirements per Directive 2002/95/EC of the European 
Parliament and of the council of 27 January 2003, on the restriction of the use of certain 
hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment as of June 30, 2005.  Based on this 
directive, the following substances will not be intentionally added to the products:

Cadmium (Cd) 
Hexavalent Chromium (Cr) 
Lead (Pb)
Mercury (Hg)
Polybrominated biphenyl (PBB) 
Polybrominated diphenyl ether (PBDE).

The maximum limits based on this directive are 100 PPM for Cadmium and 1000 PPM for the 
remainder of the substances. 
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